

OHSAA PRESEASON PARENT MEETING SPRING 2021

Parent(s)/Guardian(s) of all student-athletes grades 7-12:

Due to the ongoing pandemic, this year's *OHSAA Mandatory Spring Sports Parent Meeting* will be held virtually. Parents are asked to view this year's meeting on our athletic website at www.leetoniaathletics.org. The presentation can be found under, **OHSAA Spring Sports Parent Meeting Video 2020-2021**, which is located on the homepage of our website. After viewing the video, please sign and return this paper as a receipt that you understand what is expected of your son/daughter and the risk associated with participating in athletic activities. For participation to be allowed in the sport of baseball, softball and track, parent(s)/guardian(s) must sign and return this form to their head coach. If you have any questions or concerns about the upcoming season, please contact the athletic office at 330.427.2115 ext. 2424 or email Bob Beam at bbeam@leetonia.k12.oh.us.

I have viewed the OHSAA Spring Sports Parent Meetir necessary paperwork must be completed and turned into understand the risk that is involved in my child participating	the Leetonia Athletic Office. Also, I
Print Student-Athlete's Name	
Parent/Guardian Signature	Date